
New Bourbon Regional Port Authority 

Public Terminal Facility 

Request for Proposal to Lease and Operate 

 

Legal Notice 

 

The New Bourbon Regional Port Authority requests proposals from Terminal operators 

to lease and operate a public terminal facility located on the right descending bank of the 

Upper Mississippi River at approximately Mile 120.5.  The harbor and public dock are 

currently under construction. 

 

A description of the planned terminal, proposal requirements and official application 

forms may be obtained by writing to the New Bourbon Regional Port Authority, P. O. 

Box 366, Perryville, Missouri 63775, by calling (573) 547-8357 or by email at 

newbourbon@semorpc.org.  The terminal site may be inspected by appointment. 

 

Sealed proposals must be made in writing and submitted to the New Bourbon Regional 

Port Authority no later than 4:00 p.m. May 18, 2018.  Proposals must remain valid until 

November 18, 2018.  Selection of a terminal operator will be made solely at the 

discretion of the New Bourbon Regional Port Authority, which also reserves the right to 

reject any and all proposals. 

 

Ronnie Inman, Chairman 

New Bourbon Regional Port Authority  

mailto:newbourbon@semorpc.org

